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of the fiscal views of a certain number of your Board of

Governors, he feels it to be imprudent for him to express

frankly his views on tiie situation, and the difficulty

arising from these two facts are responsible for his not

replying to my letter until he had received my subsequent

telegram.

I have no desire to drag an unwilling witness 

before our Committee, but I feel that in justice to my 

alma mater, these facts should be laid before you. I am

sending a copy of this letter to Dr. Hemmeon.

Our Committee will be holding sessions for tie

next two or three weeks, and if it were desired by Dr.

Hemmeon to appear at a later date, the Committee would

endeavour to suit its convenience to his.

I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, P. Q.
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